
Events

No Events found

Speakers

Club Leaders

Dereck Vogler
President

Richard Phelan
President-Elect
Membership Chair
Club Vice President

Michael A. Peterson
Treasurer

Mike Byers
Club Director

Jeremy Ferris
Club Director

Beth A. Gehlhausen
Club Director

Kathy Krusie
Club Director

Susan J. Leonard
Club Bulletin Editor

Josh Morris
Club Director

Janet Pritchett
Club Public Image
Chair

Mathew Rapp
Club Director

Amanda Schreeg
Club Director

Suzanne M Thomas
Club Director

Robert J. Guindon
Rotary Foundation
Chair

John W Magsamen
Sergeant-at-Arms

Allen Bourff
iPast President

Last Week's Program
Jake Reardon-McSoley
Fishers Director of Recreation and Wellness

Jake gave us a peek at some new projects coming to Fishers.

Please note that there will be no club meeting this week (June 27)
or next week (July 3).

Our speaker at our next meeting, July 11, Rich's first meeting as club president,
will be Carl McIntry of Carrington Homes. Topic: Dream Home

URGENT NEED!!!!

June 28 is the Spark Fishers Parade!

 We need more Rotarians to ride the bike!

Volunteer to ride the 10-person bike by contacting Susan Guindon
at: 317-501-9266 (cell) or smguindon62@gmail.com

We also need LOTS OF WRAPPED CANDY (nothing

that could melt) to pass out to the kids at the
parade.

Bring your candy--Sam's and Costco are great sources--to the
club's Passing of the Gavel event on Thursday
or get in touch with Susan to deliver it to her.

Photo of the Week

Beth and Laura were happy to see Mary return after a long hiatus.

Happy Buck of the Week

Collin Smith was happy last Friday to have a potty-trained child in his
home.
You have nearly 3 weeks to come up with what makes you happy!

Why We MUST All Give to The Rotary Foundation--Before June 30

Last Friday, the TRF Chair for our club, Bob Guindon, announced that he was impressed with
the Foundation giving of our club this year--but the year ends on June 30.

You can still make a difference in the life of a child, a mom, or a village
and maybe help win recognition for Fishers Rotary!

Three years from now, your donation (having earned some interest) will make someone's life better.
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Birthdays

William Droz
June 23rd
Robert Lawyer
June 24th
Brad Kupper
June 25th
Dennis Hoover
July 9th
Elliott Somers
July 11th
Amir Rashidfarokhi
July 12th
Josh Morris
July 12th
Barb Reid
July 12th
Janet Pritchett
July 15th
Ken Carite
July 18th
Susan M. Guindon
July 19th
Chuck Myers
July 21st

Contact Mike Peterson for help in making your donation map11445@gmail.com

DEADLINE: June 30.

Call Jim or Suzanne to see if there is a spot left for you!

Another Urgent Need!!! July 26 SAWs Build

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800351829
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Scott has been given the address of our next build and is drawing up plans
for the July 26 project.

Only 3 Rotarians have volunteered so far, and about 10 are needed.

Please email Josh (jdmorris@hotmail.com) and cc Scott (scott.tornquist@gmail.com)
and one of them will email you with additional instructions

once the SAWs registration portal opens up.

SAWs® is a nonprofit, volunteer organization founded in 2003. Originally started in Indianapolis, the organization serves
clients across Indiana, as well as Arizona and Virginia. SAWs specializes in building wooden wheelchair ramps for low-

income, permanently disabled individuals.
With the support of donors and volunteers, lives are changed one ramp at a time.

 Are Your Member Dues Overdue???

We Don't Want to Lose you!!!!!

All club members should have received your semi-annual dues statement from Treasurer Mike Peterson via email.

To pay your dues, you can bring your payment with you to this Friday's meeting, pay via PayPal or mail your semi-annual
dues payment of $125.00, payable to the Rotary Club of Fishers, directly to Mike by May 30.

Mike Peterson
11445 Lake Stonebridge Lane

Fishers, IN, 46037
If you pay via Paypal, please be sure to add $5.00 to your payment to cover the processing fee, and
send to:

paypal.me/FishersRotaryClub
Fishersinrotaryclub@gmail.com
(Note: you may also simply scan the PayPal QR code here or at the bottom of this newsletter)

Please let Mike know if you have any questions or did not receive your statement. Mike's email address
is map11445@gmail.com

Semi-annual dues of $125 are assessed every June and December.

Remember, the due date for payment WAS May 30, 2025.

Please contact Susan Leonard at susan.leonard@outlook.com
to suggest content for the Club Bulletin.

Submission deadline is Sunday at noon for the Monday edition
and Wednesday at noon for the Thursday edition.
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